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28 May 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: School Meals 

Over the course of the last few months we have met with several parents and children to discuss and 
review our school meal offer. 

One of the points raised was that, sometimes, when the last few classes are served, the full quota of 
meal options have run out and only ‘some’ of the meal options are available to the last few classes. 

This seems to have happened because the kitchen cannot accurately plan how much of each meal to 
order from their suppliers, because the number of packed lunches and school meals changes on a daily 
basis. 

Therefore, in order to make this more efficient, and to help the kitchen order the correct amount of food, 
we will be moving to a slightly different offer after half term.   

In line with most other schools, we ask you to decide if your child would like to have a school meal or 
packed lunch, and to stay with this decision for the whole half term.  If you would like to swap from one to 
the other please let us know in writing before the start of a new half term, so our order numbers can be 
adjusted in good time. 

However, if your child usually has packed lunches but would like to have fish and chips on a Friday, this 
can still be arranged.  Again please notify us about this in writing, and if you would like to change the 
arrangement please let us know before the start of a new term / half term. 

Thank you for your help with this.  We have listened to your concerns regarding limited meal options 
and, alongside the catering company, have agreed this is most effective way to improve the service. 

As always if you have any queries or questions about this please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely 

Moss hall Junior School 

 

 

 

 


